Dear Neighbor,

My name is Valencia Toomer. I'm the Founder/Head of School at Pittsboro’s School of the
Arts for Boys Academy (SABA). I'm reaching out to families in Chatham County to share
some information with you about our school, which will start classes in mid-August.

We’'re a tuition-free school that will begin by serving boys in grades 3-to-6, with a rigorous
academic and arts-based focus. (By adding a new grade each subsequent year, our
students will be able to attend SABA for their entire scholastic career).

As a long-time educator, | fully appreciate all the excitement and nervousness that can
accompany the days leading up to a new school year! If your family sees continuing in your
present school as the best academic path for your children, | earnestly wish you the best of
success this year. I'll be pulling for you and your family! If | and the SABA organization can
be of service to you in any regard with your schooling activities at any time in the future,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

If you find yourself wondering if there might be other options worth exploring for your
elementary schooled-aged son, | hope you will consider SABA as a viable choice.

| believe our school offers many important qualities that provide value to the student
academic experience.

We’re a very small school with an enthusiastic team of dedicated educators who are fully
committed to the success of each of our students; so no child is ever overlooked or
unappreciated. Each child we serve is known, understood, valued and supported in their
efforts to achieve their fullest potential in life. Our Personalized Education Plans (PEP)
ensure that every pupil gets the individualized instruction they deserve.

As North Carolina’s first tuition-free charter school developed specifically for boys, we also
have more latitude in our academic focus. We follow the NC Standard Course of Study and
prepare our students to achieve success with their annual testing requirements. Equally
important, we also place significant emphasis on character qualities, personal values
and whole child development that nourishes our boys’ minds, bodies and spirits.

In developing our school, we’ve devoted a great deal of effort to creating a scholastic
environment that will specifically serve the needs of young boys. Our academic focus and
emphasis on the arts, coupled with physical activity and extracurricular programming will
provide our students with a passion for learning and an optimistic outlook on the world
around them.

We can provide a nurturing environment where socialization skills and team building are
developed. Further, our curriculum is devised specifically to serve the learning qualities and
characteristics that are unique to boys in their formative years. We understand what makes
boys tick.

We have a few remaining seats to fill for our 2023-24 school year. If SABA sounds like
the kind of school that could be of service to your family (or perhaps other families that come
to mind), | would greatly appreciate the opportunity to engage further.

A click on this link or the QR code will take you to a page on our website with much more
information about our school. | would also welcome the opportunity to host you on a tour



https://www.sabacademy.org/apply
https://flowcode.com/p/6PPwARX97?fc=0
https://calendly.com/mediaintegrations/saba-tours

of our school and answer any questions you may have.

I've included an application link here, in case you (or others you care to forward this note
to) are interested in completing a no-obligation enroliment form that would help us make
note of your interest in SABA. I'm also happy to talk further and can be reached at
vtoomer@sabacademy.org.

Please allow me to thank you for taking a moment to share this information with you. | hope
you and your family have a successful school year and that our paths may cross in some
fashion in the future.
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Become Part of SABA.

Learn. Follow. Support.

Find out more about SABA  Keep up with activities and Support SABA financially or
and our academic mission.  progress in coming months. in other collaborations.

**¥* If you are no longer interested in receiving Newsletters and updates from
SABA, please be sure to unsubscribe below ***
Thank You!

School of the Arts for Boys Academy | PO Box 1721, Pittsboro, NC 27312

Unsubscribe bbedi@mediaintegrations.com
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